

Dear Parents/ carers

11 September 2023

Macmillan Coffee Morning - September 26th

After last years' successful return of the OADV coffee morning, which raised an admirable £217, we commit to eat more cake this year as we once again support Macmillan in their aims to fundraise.

Last year, we donated our money to Sheffield charity legend, John Burkhill's Macmillan effort (aka 'Pram Man) to help him raise more than 1 million pounds for the charity, wonderfully in June, he hit that milestone. This year we will donate it directly to the charity after the event.

On **Tuesday 26th September** we are inviting students, staff, and parents to join in with our Macmillan Coffee morning. Please bake and donate what you can to our efforts. Parents can support by baking cakes and coming together after school in the heart space from 3.15-4.15pm. Secondary students will have their own coffee morning at morning break time, with Primary children invited to attend after school in the heart space. We ask that children are collected from the Primary gate, ahead of entering via the main entrance.

Please bring any buns, cakes, and biscuits to main reception on the morning of the 26th. Students will need to bring some loose change and can buy cakes for a donation.

We will be looking to celebrate the 'best bakes' and award Star Baker prizes.

How our donation can make a difference:

£237 can fund a Macmillan Nurse for a day £1,135 could fund a Macmillan Nurse for 1 week £5,014 could fund a Macmillan Nurse for 1 month £10.028 could fund a Macmillan Nurse for 2 months

Thank you for your kindness and baking skills.

Ms D Abdulkarim Assistant Principal